
‘Teen  Mom  2’  Star  Jenelle
Evans Gives Birth to Baby Boy

By  Jessica
DeRubbo

‘Teen  Mom  2’  star  Jenelle  Evans  and  her  boyfriend  Nathan
Griffith announced the happy news that they welcomed a baby
boy,  Kaiser,  into  the  world  on  June  30,  according
to UsMagazine.com. Though both Evans and Griffith are already
parents, this is their first child together. Speaking about
how the duo came up with their son’s name, Evans said, “We
were basically searching for baby boy names on the Internet,
and we came up with a bunch of different unique ones. We
didn’t want something that everyone else had or had even heard
before, even us. So we wanted something different, and we
ended up looking up Kaiser.”

What are some ways to compromise on baby names?

Cupid’s Advice:
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Coming up with a name for your child can be daunting, and when
you  have  two  people  lending  their  opinions,  it’s  often
complicated. Cupid has some advice:

1. Split up the first and middle names: Though it doesn’t
always seem fair, one partner take the responsibility of the
first name, and the other partner take the responsibility of
the middle name.

2. Randomize: Sometimes there’s no agreeing, so the best thing
to do is take your top two names and put them in a hat to
randomly draw one out. The kicker with this one is that you
both have to at least marginally like both names.

3. Figure out what’s important: Is your significant other most
worried about carrying on a family name? What other factors
are going into your decision?  Make sure to weigh outside
influences before discounting your partner’s opinion.

What are some other ways to compromise on baby names? Share
your thoughts below.


